
State of Alaska Notice of a Local Boundary Commission (LBC) Public Meeting  
 
The LBC will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, December 20, 2016, at 10:00 a.m. to consider draft written 
decisions on the Dillingham and Manokotak annexation petitions, as well as other administrative matters. On 
December 1 the LBC verbally approved the Manokotak petition as presented and approved the Dillingham petition 
after amending it. The LBC will meet at the Atwood Building, 550 W. 7th Ave., Rm. 1620, Anchorage, AK. The 
meeting will be available via teleconference by calling 1-800-315-6338 and using access code 94587. The public may 
give verbal comments on matters not before the commission at the meeting or by phone.  
 
All meeting materials, including an agenda, will be available on the LBC website at 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/dcra/LocalBoundaryCommission/PublicMeetings.aspx. Persons 
interested in receiving future LBC notices may sign up for the email list server at 
http://list.state.ak.us/mailman/listinfo/dced-localboundarycommission. Individuals with disabilities who need 
auxiliary aids, services, or special modifications to participate should contact LBC staff by 4:30 p.m., December 15, 
2016. Questions may be directed to the LBC staff at 550 W. 7th Ave., Suite 1640, Anchorage, AK 99501. Phone: 
907-269-4559/4587 |Fax: 907-269-4563 |Email: LBC@alaska.gov. 

 

 
 

 
 

https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/dcra/LocalBoundaryCommission/PublicMeetings.aspx
http://list.state.ak.us/mailman/listinfo/dced-localboundarycommission
mailto:LBC@alaska.gov

	State of Alaska Notice of a Local Boundary Commission (LBC) Public Meeting

